
SUMMER HOLIDAY CAMP

Our Summer camp is back from Monday
22nd July - Friday 9th August and costs just
£12.50 per day, from 9.00am-3.00pm. Please
book on via Parent Pay by 3pm Thursday to

secure your child’s place.

Entry to camp is via Easton Road only.
Children need to have a coat, water bottle

and lunch with them unless they have a
funded place in which case a packed lunch

will be made for them.
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ROBY PARK FEST -THIS FRIDAY

To celebrate the end of another fantastic
school year, we will be hosting our annual
Roby Park Fest class parties hosted by the

one and only Angels & Scallies. Please
purchase your child’s ticket for £3 payment

on Parent Pay.

Parties will take place throughout the
morning.
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Y6 PROM
We are excited to host our annual Y6 leavers prom this
Thursday from 4.30-7.30pm. Letters have been sent via

Class Charts to Y6 parents/carers and permission
forms were sent home today to allow children to leave
school earlier to get ready, on Thursday. Please ensure
these are signed and returned by Tuesday to allow your

child to leave school at 2pm. 



All extra curricular clubs for this term have now ended as of today. This
means there are no extra curricular clubs this coming week.

Thank you to all of the staff who have given their own time up to deliver
an extensive curricular offer. Over this academic year we have offered 58
extra curricular clubs with a phenomenal 1059 places taken up on then!
Without our generous staff, this just would not be possible so thank you
very much!

Y6 LEAVERS SERVICE
Y6 parents and carers are invited to our Y6 leavers
service at 9.30am on Thursday.

Don’t forget your tissues. It is guaranteed to be an
emotional farewell! 

CLUBS HAVE ENDED

FOREST SCHOOL THIS WEEK
This Wednesday all classes will have a short forest school session with

Jo from LittlefootHQ. Children will be awarded their leadership
certificates, badges and enjoy toasting marshmallows with their class

mates. Children are all to come to school in their own clothes.
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Y6 LONDON 2025 RESIDENTIAL TRIP MEETING
There will be an information meeting for parents & carers of
children in Y5, this Monday at 2.30pm. We have booked the

London residential for Monday 30th June - Wednesday 2nd July
2025. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.

PLASTIC BAGS NEEDED
All children need to come to school with a couple of plastic

bags on Monday please. They will be bringing their books
home and so will need a bag to carry them in.

Some books may be kept in school as curriculum evidence
and returned home at a later date.



WELL DONE Y6 ON YOUR BRILLIANT RESULTS
This week, we were thrilled to receive our brilliant Y6 SATs results which reflect

their hard work and dedication. Our results are in line with national or even
better and they continue to improve year on year which is a true reflection of the
high quality teaching and curriculum at Roby Park. 86% of children achieved age
related expectations in Reading compared to 74% of children nationally. 79% of

children achieved age related expectations in Writing compared to 72% of
children nationally and in Maths 76% of children achieved age related

expectations in Reading compared to 73% of children nationally. Children
achieving age related expectations in Reading, Writing and Maths combined is

69% whilst nationally results stand at 61%

Y6 LONDON RESIDENTIAL

Y6 had an absolutely spectacular time in London from
Monday 1st - Wednesday 3rd July. So much was crammed in
to our 3 day/2 night visit and the children were absolutely
brilliant! We received lots of compliments about how polite

and well mannered our children were. It was an absolute
pleasure to take you away and it was a great way to celebrate

the end of your journey at Roby Park! Check out highlights
here: https://youtu.be/kszQuNH_T18?

si=hUarO8j6FFaHW9w6
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GOOD LUCK MRS LYONS

END OF TERM REPORT

We would also like to thank out wonderful Y6 teaching team
led by Miss Beggs who consistently do an exceptional job!

Thank you!

All parents and carers have received their child’s end of
year report via email. Almost all reports have been

downloaded which is a great success. 

We would like to wish Mrs Lyons the best of luck as she goes
on to maternity leave. We will miss you greatly whilst you are

away but we can not wait for lots of snuggles and cuddles with
Baby Lyons when he/she arrives!

https://youtu.be/kszQuNH_T18?si=hUarO8j6FFaHW9w6
https://youtu.be/kszQuNH_T18?si=hUarO8j6FFaHW9w6


ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY FOR THE WEEK
COMMENCING 8.7.24 

YN - 92.8% and 3 lates = 9 mins
YR - 90% and 5 lates = 41 mins.
Y1 - 97.3% and 5 lates = 81 mins.
Y2 - 98% and 5 lates =  173 mins.
Y3 - 86.1% and 12 lates = 237 mins.
Y4 - 93.1% and 4 lates = 55 mins.
Y5 - 91.7% and 6 lates = 123 mins.
Y6 - 87.6% and 2 lates = 36 mins.

END OF TERM

CONTACT DETAILS
If your contact details change at any time, please inform the office. It is
important we can contact you in case of emergencies. We must have
TWO emergency contacts per pupil.

Whole school attendance for the week was
92.1%. We hope to see an improvement in this

last week of term.

There were 755 minutes of lost learning for 31
children. Parents/carers please be punctual so
your children don’t fall behind because they are
late. Gates open at 8.40am and learning starts

at 8.45am.
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School finishes for the Summer at 1pm this Friday, after
Roby Park Fest. 

School reopens for the new academic year on Wednesday
4th September at 8.40am.

READING BOOKS
Please make sure all reading books are returned on Monday if you

have not returned them already. Any outsanding books will be
billed for £6 on Parent Pay.

It is essential all books are returned so we can offer all of our
children a wide range of physical reading materials.


